Steven SeEe

From: MARGARET QUILLIN <maquillin@cox.net>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 11:28 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support for H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
RE-Support H-5515

My name is Margaret Quillin, a resident of Cranston, a veteran, retired federal employee and
someone who would appreciate action to make the "Let Rl Vote for Same Day Registration "
resolution a reality. | have been an advocate for Election Protection for years and know the best way
to keep Democracy strong is by making voting as accessible as possible. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Margaret Quillin, Pharmb

Cranston



